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The Sacramento Regional Transit District (RT), Capitol Area Development Authority (CADA) and the City of Sacramento 
have partnered to improve the 13th & 16th Street light rail stations.

This project will renovate and enhance pedestrian and passenger connectivity to the 13th Street and 16th Street light rail 
stations, which are within the R Street Corridor redevelopment area. The total project cost is estimated at $1,883,000. RT, 
CADA and the city of Sacramento have received a grant for $1,693,000 from the Sacramento Area Council of Governments 
(SACOG) Community Development Grants program. The grant is administered by the California Transportation Commission 
(CTC) and the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans). Of the $190,000 local funds, $90,000 will come from 
CADA tax increment revenues, and $100,000 is being contributed by RT from Measure A funds.

RT will implement the light rail portion of the project, estimated to cost $988,000.  RT has hired Callander Associates, 
Inc. Landscape Architects, in association with Zeiger Engineers, Inc. (electrical) and Wallace Kuhl & Associates, Inc. 
(geotechnical), for the final design phase.

Scope of Work

13th Street Station Improvements

13th Street Station:
Mini-high shelters on ramps
Cosmetic improvements to existing shelter
Additional pole lights 
New seating
Miscellaneous plant replacements
Miscellaneous tree and shrub pruning
Repainting
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•
•
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•

16th Street Station:
New mini-high ramp and removal of existing vertical lift
Mini-high shelters on ramps
Replace existing shelter canopy
Additional pole lights
New seating
Removal of walls to increase sitting/standing pavement 
area on south side
Planting screen on garage face (if funding permits)
Miscellaneous plant replacements
Miscellaneous tree and shrub pruning
Repainting
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16th Street Station Improvements

For Project infomation call: 916-557- 4682



Update 12/07

Project Schedule:
CEQA environmental document certified:		  March 13, 2006 – COMPLETED!
NEPA environmental document certified:		  April 3, 2006 – COMPLETED!
Final Design:						      March 2007 – February 2008
Public Workshop #1:					     April 25, 2007 – COMPLETED!
Public Workshop #2:					     July 30, 2007 – COMPLETED!
Right of Way Certification anticipated:		  February 2008
Release of Construction funds anticipated:		  June 2008
Advertisement and Construction anticipated:		 July 2008 – March 2009

Both stations will also receive sidewalk improvements and directional signage within a 1-block radius, as well as other 
improvements to be constructed by the City of Sacramento. 

For Project infomation call: 916-557- 4682




